
Trademark Change Notification Letter

Dear Customer,

Thank you very much for your continued support of KOBA buffers in 
Korea. Due to the disputes in the KOBA trademark in China market, in 
order to avoid disputes and ensure that customers purchase and use 
imported products from Korea, we decided to officially rename the 
Korean "KOBA" brand as “IZMAC" brand instead.

In order to maintain the quality and after sales service of Korean 
IZMAC buffer in China market, we authorized “Wuxi Amico Automation 
Technology Co., Ltd.” as the main distributor in China.  At the same 
time, in order to facilitate the use of customers, we guarantee that all 
product specifications and models remain unchanged, we will always 
provide customers with the highest quality products and services.

From now on, the KOBA brand buffer sold in China market will have no 
relationship with KOBA Korea. Please be aware.

We apologize for all the trouble caused by the trademark change.  And 
we are deeply grateful for your continuous support.

Sincerely,
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